
Sunday, December 15, 2024 
 
Good afternoon, Sardis Families. It’s hard to believe, on such a beautiful sunny day, that we 
are just a week and a half away from Christmas. Days like this make me very thankful I 
don’t live in a place that gets a lot of snow! Here are some things for you to know as we 
head into week #16 at Sardis Elementary: 
 
*On Monday, December 16th we will put the Lost and Found items out at the front of the 
school and they will be out for the week. Please come and look before the end of the week 
if you think your child may be missing something as any leftover items will be donated to 
The Community Cupboard after Friday.  
 
*Friday, December 20th is our final theme day, Pajama Day, for those that would like to take 
part. It has been fun seeing all the participants for the theme days over the past few weeks!  
 
*Friday is also popcorn day for those who have ordered. Order slips and the $3 cost are 
due in on Monday if your child is going to order. Funds raised from this sale are going to 
support our Grade 3 students who are going to camp.  
 
*Friday is a regular school day, with students being dismissed at 2:13 as usual, and then 
students will return on Monday, January 6th after the holidays.  
 
*If you haven’t sent back your child’s Learning Update (report card) envelope, we’d 
appreciate having that returned in the coming week so we can reuse it for Term 2.  
 
*Please see the attached information flyers regarding an ongoing bottle drive and Home 
Alone course that are fundraisers for the Grade 5 year end celebration. We have stickers at 
the office if you’d like to pick one up before the break for your bottles and cans!  
 
*Thanks to everyone who was able to send non-perishable food items in support of our 
food drive for the Salvation Army. If you forgot but wanted to send in items, we can still take 
them tomorrow morning.  
 
I hope that the holidays are joyful for you all and bring time to spend together doing things 
you enjoy as a family. I’ll be in touch again with the next weekly update on Sunday, January 
5th! 
Mrs. Kasper 
 


